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FARGO PUBLIC SCHOOLS HOSTING JOB FAIR 
 
Fargo Public Schools is seeking new employees who want to make a difference for the 2024-25 
school year. 
 

WHAT:   Fargo Public Schools Job Fair 
WHEN: Thursday, June 27, 2024 from 2 to 5 p.m. 
WHERE: Carl Ben Eielson Middle School, 1601 13th Avenue South, Fargo 
CONTACT:  Karmen Riley, Human Resources, 701.446.1035 or rileyk@fargo.k12.nd.us for 

more information. 
 
Fargo Public Schools is hosting a job fair for paraeducators, custodians, nutrition services staff 
members and bus drivers from 2 to 5 p.m. on Thursday, June 27, 2024 at Carl Ben Eielson Middle 
School. Individuals will learn about the range of opportunities and positions available at FPS and 
will have the opportunity to interview for desired positions that day on the spot. 
 
Those interested in a position at FPS should apply online prior to the job fair at 
https://www.applitrack.com/fargo/onlineapp/default.aspx. While FPS prefers to receive 
applications in advance to help the process go more quickly and smoothly, walk-ins are welcome. 
 
Candidates selected for employment will receive job offers within 48 hours of their interview. 
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